Children’s Voice Meeting 16.10.14
Present:

 Year 4: Erin, Eliza, Ben, Chris, Josh, Polly, Max.

 Year 3: Alfie, Victoria, Olivia, Jay. 

Agenda: 

· Discuss whether or not children should be handing out sweets in class for birthdays or parents to hand out at the end of the day. 

· What shall we do for children in need?
· Digital leaders are changing. Thank the old digital leaders and say that a letter will be sent to the new ones. 

-Polly and Eliza to take the flag and hand it out on stag. 

-Children to vote in their class whether or not sweets should be bought in on birthdays. 
Ideas for children in need: 

-Jumble sale: end of the day 2.30/3pm. Donations in to the school. 20p an item. 

-Dress up: fancy dress, clowns, wigs, spots, silly hair, yellow clothes. 

-Treasure hunt. 
Next meeting: 

-Thursday lunch time at 12.30pm. 

Please come with your yes/no votes from your class. 
